
 

If you have specific questions about any of the data provided or wish to provide feedback please contact: 
Rebecca Gural: Rebecca.Gural@uvm.edu  

We need your help to ensure Veterans are being served. 

Advisory Group Update 
Fiscal Year 2024 Quarter 1 

Program Outcomes Q1 FY24: 
 
Total Veteran Households Served Q1 FY24:  89 
Total households served by housing category:  
RRH: 59           Prevention: 30 
Veterans moved into permanent housing:  10 
Veterans prevented homelessness by receiving TFA*: 26 
Screening & Intake: 
Screened: 41 
Eligible Screenings: 26 
Percent eligible for Services: 63.4% 
Program Exits & Satisfaction Survey Results: 
Successful Exits: 18% 
Completion Rate for 45-60 Day Survey: 53% 
Overall Satisfaction Rating for Q1 FY24: 4.78/5.0 
*this includes Veterans who received rental assistance, security deposit assistance, 
and/or arrears payments 

 
 

By the Numbers: 
 
FY24 Q1 TFA Spending: 

• Total TFA spending:  $ 78,873.90 
• Total Prevention:  $ 15,434.46 
• Total Rapid spending:               $ 63,439.44 

By CoC 
• VT-500 BoS:   $ 66,294.80 
• VT-501 CCHA:   $ 11,079.10 
• NY-525 CC:   $   1,500.00 

FY24 Q1 Shallow Subsidy Spending:   
• Total TFA spending:  $ 19,461.00 
• Total Prevention:  $ 13,012.50 
• Total Rapid spending:               $     6448.50 

FY24 Q1 Combined TFA Spending:             $   98,334.90 
 
 

Program Updates from SSVF at UVM: 
• Pathways Vermont has ended their direct service contract with SSVF at UVM as of 12/31/23.  SSVF at 

UVM has migrated all direct service positions in-house at UVM. We are excited to welcome Marc Price 
and Jessica McDonald as new Team Supervisors, and Kelly Frederick, Misty Grassley, Brenna Jepson, 
Stephanie Clausnitzer, John Toohey, and Jodi Stanley as new Housing Service Coordinators. We are still 
hiring for 2 Northern Vermont and one Southern Vermont Housing Service Coordinators.  If you know 
someone who may be interested, please visit https://www.uvmjobs.com  

• Supportive Services for Veteran Families at the University of Vermont has raised the income eligibility to 
80% AMI.  Veteran households can now meet income eligibility with up to 80% AMI for the area where 
they are residing.  This will allow SSVF to serve a broader population of Veterans in need. 

• SSVF at UVM is implementing the use of Landlord and Veteran Incentives.  These incentives are 
intended to help house the Veterans with the most barriers to stable permanent housing and to 
address quality of life for the Veterans housed, offering comforts most people expect in their homes.  

• SSVF is actively referring qualified enrolled Veterans to our SSVF Shallow Subsidy Service. SSVF at UVM 
Shallow Subsidy can support 50% of rental payments for up to two years to help Veterans become 
stable in permanent housing. 

SSVF Wants to Hear from You! 
SSVF at UVM is always looking for community feedback.  If you know of a Veteran population or need that is not being met in the 
community, SSVF at UVM wants to hear from you.  SSVF at UVM is looking to use public input from our stakeholders to make 
continuous improvement to the services our program provides. For more information about SSVF at UVM go to www.ssvf-uvm.com  

 
If you know of anyone that would benefit from this quarterly SSVF at UVM update, or you think should be involved in the SSVF at UVM Advisory 

Group, please email Josey McDonald at Josey.McDonald@uvm.edu with contact information! 
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